



December 6, 2019

Megan Kirkeby
Assistant Deputy Director for Fair Housing
California Department of Housing and Community Development
2020 W. El Camino Avenue, Suite 500
Sacramento, CA 95833

Dear Ms. Kirkeby,

The purpose of this letter is to officially notify the California Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) that the Butte County Association of Governments (BCAG) intends to adopt the regions next Regional Transportation Plan (RTP) on Thursday, December 10th, 2020. HCD is receiving this notice in accordance with California Government Code 65588(e)(5).

BCAG looks forward to working with your department during this next revision of the areas Regional Housing Needs Assessment (RHNA).

If you have any questions regarding the notice provided, please contact Brian Lasagna, BCAG Regional Analyst, by phone at (530) 809-4616, or by email at blasagna@bcag.org.

Sincerely,

Jon Clark

Executive Director

C: (via email)
Tom Brinkhuis, HCD
Brian Lasagna, BCAG Regional Analyst
Ivan Garcia, BCAG Transportation Programming Specialist
Chris Devine, BCAG Planning Manager